
From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA 
Sent: 6/17/2013 6:24:01 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Pete, Aaron (aaron.pete@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Update on today's SF dig-in 

ok 

Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, III 

Director 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

(916) 267-7201 Mobile 

eth@eptic.ea.80v 

"No one dies on my watch!" 

"No better friend - no worse enemy!" 

Effective 1 Jan 2013, Consumer Protection and Safety Division (PCSD) will become the "Safety and Enforcement 
Division" (SED) 

From: Doll, Laura [LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Sunday, June 16, 2013 22:20 
To: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA) 
Cc: Pete, Aaron 
Subject: Re: Update on today's SF dig-in 

930 would be better ~ the guy I want on the call is tied up til then. 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: Sunday, June 16, 2013 08:49 PM 
To: emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov <emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Cc: akp@cpuc.ca.gov <akp@cpuc.ca.gov>; Doll, Laura 
Subject: Update on today's SF dig-in 

May | Redacted [our regional gas supervisor) and I call you at 830 tomorrow? 
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Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/coropanv/privacy/customer/ 
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